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6th September 2019 
 

Welcome to year 4! 
 

This week we have: 

 Learned how to use Roman numerals, and where we might see them in the real world. 

 Rounded numbers to the nearest 10 and 100. 

 Written a character description. 

 Started reading ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’ to analyse the character of Veruca Salt. 

 Discussed how to stay healthy, both physically and mentally. 

 

Next week we shall be: 

 Continuing to revise ‘place value’ in maths. 

 Using fronted adverbials in our writing. 

 Starting our science topic of Humans and Animals, looking at digestion. 

 

Homework 

There is a worksheet testing Roman numerals. Children should aim to spend 30 minutes on Maths 
Whizz as well. There is a homework club Monday lunchtime in the year 4 classroom with Miss Parry 
if there are any problems accessing the homework or recalling from the classwork. 

 

Further information and Key Events 

The home school agreement should be signed by a parent and the student and returned ASAP. 

 

Extreme Reading- The closing date for the Extreme Reading competition is Friday 13th September. Please 

bring your entries into class to receive 10 house points and a certificate in a future PRIDE assembly where an 

overall winner will be announced.  

 

A Message from Mr Brown: 

Thank you all so much for the end of year gifts that I received last term! I had a wonderful time being your 

teacher. Keep working hard and I hope you all have a great time in Year 4. Thanks again.  
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From Mr Brown   

 

 

 

 

 


